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October 29, 2024 
 
 
Dear Members; 

Re: Standing Committee Election Results 
 
During our annual convention, elections were held for standing committee positions on October 24, 
2024. The following members were awarded the positions listed below: 
 
 

Health & Wellness Director – balance of 2-year term ending in 2025 
ELECTED:  Warren Leeder 

 
Women’s Advocacy Director – 2-year term ending in 2026 
ELECTED: Camille McCluskey 

 
Union Trustee – 3-year term ending in 2027 
ELECTED: Dave Leary 

 
PSPP Committee – 3-year term ending in 2027 
ELECTED: Jason Perry 

 
Convention Committee – balance of 4-year term ending in 2027  
ELECTED: Terry Grant 

 
EMALB Representative – 2-year term ending 2026 
ELECTED: Landon James  

 
 
Congratulations to the elected incumbents and thank you to the members who held their name for 
nomination. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Keith Taylor 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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